
 

 

To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

From: Jim Marino 
Town Manager 

 
Date: August 18, 2025   
 
Re: Letter of Engagement: Park Bond 
 
 

  
There are several projects, vehicles, and equipment that are needed to maintain and improve 
our parks totaling over $4 million dollars. Attached is a detailed list of these with the 
estimated cost.   
 
The Town has worked with Baker Tilly to provide financial advisory services for structuring 
past bond issuances. Baker Tilly has presented the attached engagement letter to provide 
these services for the park bond. 
 
Recommendation:  
 
By motion and roll call vote, approve the letter of engagement with Baker Tilly for issuance of 
a park bond. 


